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Ebert - DNR, Jared <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

M. Larson Pit, M-2018-006, Adequacy Review No. 2 

Randy & Joy Schafer <rjschafer@haxtuntel.net> Fri, May 25, 2018 at 12:00 PM
To: "Ebert - DNR, Jared" <jared.ebert@state.co.us>

Jared,

 

I would like to request that the decision date be delayed one more week.  They will get me the revised lease
tomorrow, too late for the deadline of May 29.  I will put a formal request in the mail today.  Thank you.  We
appreciate your consideration.\

 

Randy Schafer

 


